Portland General Electric Company
121 SW Salmon Street » Portland, Oregon 97204
PortlandGeneral.com

October 30, 2008

Email/US Mail

Vikie Bailey-Goggins

Administrator

550 Capitol Street, N.E., Ste 215

Salem, OR 97301-2551

RE: UE 204 PGE’s Confidential Work Papers
Ms. Bailey-Goggins:

Enclosed, please find an original and five copies of PGE’s Confidential Work Papers supporting
Direct Testimony and Exhibits.

These Work Papers are confidential and subject to Protective Order No. 08-515. They are.
provided under separate cover via US Mail.

If you have any questions or require further information, please call Kimberly Gilman at
(503) 464-7802. Please direct all formal correspondence and requests to the following email
address pge.opuc.filings @pgn.com

Sincerely,

/
Patrick G. Hager
Manager, Regulatory Affairs

PGH:smg
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